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Governor Brown just told us that the Legislature doesn’t need to pass corporate tax reform this Session. | strongly
disagree. Please keep working on corporate tax reform, and get it done before ending the Session.

Oregon can’t continue to be a corporate tax haven. Corporations need to contribute at a fair level - without
loopholes, closed door deals, or tricks that get them off the hook. Oregon’s school children, poor people, seniors
and all the rest of us need stable, adequate tax revenue to fund education and everything else needed for us to thrive.

I’m so tired of Oregon being cheap and always scraping by. We can do better than this, and now is the time to do
it.

| so appreciate your work on this. Just don’t stop now!
Sincerely,

Sonya Olsen-Hasek
Salem, 97302
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